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Cole Ruiz

From: Reyna Guerra <rguerra@co.starr.tx.us>

Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 9:26 AM

To: generalmanager@aguasud.com; jollervide@ci.laredo.tx.us; barjona@sjtx.us; 

falconwat@yahoo.com; Hcid2@sbcglobal.net; sanchez@nawsc.com; rio.water.supply.1

@gmail.com; raymond.oliveira@glo.state.tx.us; info@rgrwa.org; 

mayala@cityofedinburg.com; ncastillo@cityofrgc.com; troy@deltalakeid.org; 

randall@hccid9.org; jgonzalez@rhodesenterprises.com; 

cityofpalmvalley@palmvalleytx.com; customersupport@sharylandwater.com; 

unionwatersupply@yahoo.com; starrtax@co.starr.tx.us; m.garza@cityofgrulla.com; 

abarrera@cityofroma.net; engelmanirrigationdistrict@gmail.com; Jimho1601@aol.com; 

hcwid3@hotmail.com; customerservice@brownsville-pub.com; 

teresa.muehlbergermcmillian@txdot.gov; mike@united-irrigation.com; 

naolvera@mcallen.net

Cc: Cole Ruiz; Audrey Cooper; Mike Gershon; rguerra@co.starr.tx.us

Subject: Starr County Groundwater Conservation District Adopted Management Plan

Attachments: Starr County GCD Management Plan - Adopted April 16 2021.pdf

Good afternoon, 

Enclosed please find a copy of the revised Management Plan adopted by the Starr County 
Groundwater Conservation District (the “District”), which our Board of Directors adopted after a public 
hearing held on April 16, 2021. 

We are providing the enclosed Management Plan to you in accordance with Section 36.1071(a) of the 
Texas Water Code and the Texas Water Development Board’s (“TWDB”) rules (Title 31 Texas 
Administrative Code, Section 356.51). We’re asking for your review and comment on this 
Management Plan as part of the our ongoing effort to coordinate and seek input on the District’s 
comprehensive groundwater management goals.  

The District is committed to working with you to manage the groundwater resources within its 
boundaries. Please contact myself or the District at (956) 716-4800  if you have any questions 
regarding the District’s Management Plan or its activities. 

Thank you, 

Reyna Guerra 
Board President 
Starr County GCD 
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